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From: Irgvdc
Sent: Monday, September 24, 2018 9:06 AM
To:

Subject: RE: LRGVDC Building D Addition - RFQ- 201804

Good morning,
Thank you for your interest in the Architect/Engineering Services LRGVDC Building D Addition RFQ. The due date and

time is 12pm. The title page will be corrected to reflect this.

Thank you.

The Lower Ric Grande Valley Development Council



